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I cannot believe that we are nearly at the end of this half term! 
 
I want to say a big well done to all of our pupils who have engaged in 
assessments this week, they have been extremely resilient!  
 
We are looking forward to our Jubilee picnic next Friday – look out for an 
updated letter with more information and please make sure you have let 
us know your child’s lunch option for the day! 

 

 

 

School Photos 
Infant School  
Monday 23rd May 

 
Junior School 
Wednesday 25th May 

 
Please ensure your child 

wears full school uniform. 

Monday 23rd May:   Year 6 D-Day trip (Seacole & Carroll) 
Tuesday 24th May:  Year 6 D-Day trip (Brunel & Pankhurst) 
Wednesday 25th May:   KS2 readers Waterstones visit 
Friday 27th May:                  Dance for Diabetes 
    Jubilee picnic 
 

HALF TERM: MONDAY 30TH MAY – FRIDAY 3RD JUNE 
 

Monday 6th June:   Year 1 phonics screening week starts 

 

We are sorry to say that Mrs Dean (classroom assistant in 
Ladybirds) will be leaving us at the end of this half term.  She 
has worked at the infant school for an amazing 24 years and 
will be greatly missed.  We wish her all the best in her new 
role.  
 
We are currently recruiting for her replacement so will update 
you with further details on this as soon as possible. 

 

Well done for improving your attendance! 
Infant School Junior School 

Friday 13th May Friday 20th May Friday 13th May Friday 20th May 

Year R 
Dragonflies 
Year 1 
Badgers 
Year 2 
Lions 
 

Year R 
Ladybirds 
Year 2 
Snow Leopards 
Tigers 
 

Year 3 
Holmes 
Year 6  
Brunel 
Seacole 
 

Year 3 
Redgrave 
Year 4 
Ennis-Hill 
Year 5 
McArthur 
Sharman 
Year 6  
Seacole 
 

Attendance 
 
We are continuing to focus on 
improving attendance at King’s 

Academy College Park. 
 

Our target is 96% and we are 
currently at 93.7% in the infant 
school and 94.1% in the junior 

school.  
 

Please consider the impact that 
taking time from school can have 

on your child’s education.  



 
 

 

Dragon Spotting  

We love to see how our pupils are demonstrating the school values both in and out the classroom! 

Here is a snapshot of the values in action! 

 

April was Service Children Month, so on 
Friday the service children across the school 
decorated pebbles which will be used as 
part of a city wide art installation ‘Looking 
Out For You’. They all had a lovely time 
decorating eyes on their pebbles and 
enjoyed cake and squash in the sunshine. 
When we know where the artwork will be 
displayed, we will let you know.  
 

 
 

 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Louise and Stephen Wall for 

donating a new football kit for our Year 4 Team. They certainly looked the 

part during the recent Year 4 football tournaments! 

 

Reception had their first school trip to Queen Elizabeth Country Park on Monday the 16th May. The 
children enjoyed going on a Minibeast Hunt and creating a group Minibeast out of different woodland 
findings. They really enjoyed going on the coach!! 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

We recently held the PTA annual general meeting and shared all of the 

amazing things that we have achieved since last April. We have raised an 

incredible £4,868.40 and would like to thank everyone for their support.  

 

Unfortunately, the PTA will not be able to continue 

without additional members to run and support events.  

If you have some spare time and want to help raise 

money for school resources, please get in touch! 

friendsofcpljschools@gmail.com 

We are excited to inform you that the year 6 leaver's hoodies shop is 

now open! 

 

Place your order before 11pm on Tuesday 31st May here! 

mailto:friendsofcpljschools@gmail.com
https://www.leavershoodies.com/kings-academy-college-park-year-6--2022-leavers.


 
 

 

A reminder that out Jubilee picnic will be taking place in school on Friday 27th May.  

Please remember to inform us of your child’s lunch option on the google form sent out on Studybugs 

on Tuesday.  

This needs to be completed by Monday 23rd May, even if your child is having a home packed lunch, 

we need to know!  

The school provided lunch will be charged at normal rate if selected. 

 

This week, Year 2 walked to the College Park to practice their compass skills.  We saw plants growing 

out of the walls and looked for different plants in the park and looked at how the animals are kept.  

              

SAFETY NOTICE 
 

Parking on Zig-Zags 
 

The purpose of providing school keep clear markings (zig zags) is to keep the space outside of schools free 
from parked vehicles so that children can be seen more easily when crossing the road.  The over-riding 
priority around schools is the safety of children. 
 

Please do not park on these areas when dropping your child off or collecting at the end of the day. 

Only 87% of our junior parents are registered to 

use Studybugs.  
 

This is our main form of communication and 
you could be missing key information! 

 
Download the app here.   

  
 

https://studybugs.com/about/parents

